
From: Symmes, Brian <BrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov>
To: Symmes, Brian <BrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>

Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 7/6/2016 1:30:06 PM

Subject: Governor’s Office Fulfilling FOIA Request

Good afternoon,
 
Today, our office is releasing documents fulfilling Confederate flag-related Freedom of Information requests we 
received from The State newspaper, the Associated Press and the Post and Courier.  Some of the documents include 
emails between Cabinet agencies and our office. If reporters contact you with questions, let us know, and we’re 
happy to work with you.
 
Best,
 
Brian Symmes
(803)673-9437
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